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20th January 2023 
Dear Families 
 
Re: Planned Industrial Action by the National Education Union (NEU) 
 
Following ballots regarding strike action by a number of teaching unions and reporting in 
the national press I wanted to inform you that school will be open as usual for all pupils and 
staff on all days of the planned industrial action: 
Wednesday 1st February 2023 
Wednesday 1st March 2023 
Wednesday 15th March 2023 
Thursday 16th March 2023 
 
We are planning that our school day will run as normal on all of those days with transport 
picking up and dropping off as they usually do. 
 
If anything changes then I will let you know as soon as possible. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Judith 
Interim Headteacher 


